
 August 11, 2009 

 

The Honorable Josh Stein 
PO Box 10382 
Raleigh, NC 27605 
 
Dear Senator Stein, 

The North Carolina Metropolitan Mayors Coalition wants to recognize your outstanding efforts this 
session in the areas of transit and transportation.  We have selected you to receive the Metro Mayors 
Legislative Award at our Annual Fall Retreat dinner on August 27th at 6:30 pm at the Embassy Suites in 
Concord.   

We hope you can join our 26 member Mayors and City Managers for the dinner.  We would enjoy 
hearing from you on how our urban areas fared in the legislative session and how we can support your 
efforts in the future.  Please RSVP to me at (919) 715-7895 or jwhite@nclm.org.   

Sincerely, 

 

Julie White 

 

 

 

mailto:jwhite@nclm.org

